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Making a Financial Donation as the Second Relief Support for
Typhoon Haiya that Struck Leyte Island in the Philippines

The SMK Group (Yasumitsu Ikeda, Representative Director, President and Chief
Operating Officer) will be making a financial donation as the second relief support for
victims of Typhoon Haiya that struck Leyte Island in the Philippines. In addition to the
first relief support, which was 4,000 sets of provisions delivered to the disaster-affected
region on November 15, this time we will be making a donation of 5 million yen.

This donation was contributed voluntarily by the employees serving SMK Group and
overseas works and sales bases, and by the SMK Corporation and Showa lkeda
Memorial Foundation.

This donation will be made to the Japanese Red Cross Society and the Department
of Social Welfare and Development (support organization under the jurisdiction of the
Philippines government).

We would like to once again offer our heartfelt sympathy to the victims of the typhoon
and pray for the rapid recovery of the disaster-stricken areas.

*For more information, please contact Public Relations Dept.
TEL: 81-3-3785-5334
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